
 

 

CIG American Missionaries in Prague - Universal Peace Federation Event 
 
Roland Platt 
February 11, 2018 
 

 
 

Last week was one busy week for the CIG missionaries in Prague. Check out the activities we were 

involved in! 

 

Universal Peace Federation Event: 

 

On Tuesday evening, we attended an interfaith peace event! Several religious representatives were able to 

attend and share in the common goal of peace and unity around the world. We broke up into small groups 

and discussed our religious histories and how we can positively affect the future. It was an amazing 

experience to be able to share freely and listen to the different perspectives of faiths. Afterwards, it was 

beautiful to see everyone mingled and talking of their own accord, almost forgetting the stereotypical and 

historical tension between them. We also met a group of young, American Mormon missionaries who 

deeply inspired us. 

 

University Lecture: 

 

Carp holds a lecture every other week at the Charles University in Prague. It is a prestigious university in 

Europe and it is a blessing that they can have lectures centered on Principle on this campus. This past 

week we had a lecture on the difference of man and women. The lecturer shared about the 5 different love 

languages. As men and women we all receive and give love in different ways. 

 

  
 

Peace Blessing and Valentine's Ball: 

 

We helped with organizing a peace blessing! Over a 100 people came to attend and recommit their 

marriage to each other centered on True Love. We had performances from a orchestral quartet. 



 

 

Afterwards there was a valentines ball, playing classic Czech songs so the couples were able to ballroom 

dance. It was a night of smiles, laughter, and love. 

 

 
 

  
 

 


